
August 20, 2014 

 

 

--------------------- FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE -------------------------- 

 

LIFEGUARDS FINAL DAY ON DUTY AT HONEYSUCKLE BEACH WILL BE 

SUNDAY, AUGUST 24. 

 
The last day Honeysuckle Beach in Hayden will be staffed with lifeguards is Sunday, 
August 24.  Honeysuckle Beach will no longer be guarded beginning Monday, 
August 25.  The boat launch will remain open.  Please remember boat launch fees are 
in effect year round. 
 
Please contact the Hayden Community Services Department @ 209-1080 for further 
information on lifeguarding.  For boat launch questions, please call 772-4411. 
 

Suzanne Cano/City of Hayden 


